
BERTHA   REDDICK

Although she is said to have been the oldest child of John and Margaret Reddick, nothing  
is known of Bertha nor is it certain that  she existed. Her name appears only as a family
member on a list which was said to have been  extracted from an Elliott family bible many
years ago.  That there was such a bible and  that the list was drawn from it seems likely
since the data on it is substantially correct. The fate of the bible is not known and the list
cannot be confirmed. No one has ever spoken of Bertha nor has her name been seen in any
other record. 

Bertha's name appears on the list with a birth date  of 1861. The date is logical since the
next child was born on March 23,  1862.  Beyond that there is nothing to be said about
her.


